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1.  Welcome by the Chairperson, Frank Vahid

The New BCOE Executive Committee Chair, Frank Vahid welcomed everyone to the meeting.  

Professor Vahid mentioned that one of the many things the Executive Committee is currently working on is to increase the number of BCOE faculty serving on campus committees.  Professor Vahid announced the names of BCOE faculty members that are currently serving on Academic Senate committees and thanked them for doing so.  Professor Vahid suggested that if anyone is asked to serve on an Academic Senate committee or ad hoc committee, please do so as it is extremely important that the best interests of the college are addressed.


A.  Approval of the Minutes 


The minutes from the meeting of June 4, 2007 were unanimously approved as recorded.


B.  BS/MS Program Proposals for CEE, CSE, and ME Programs


-The CEE BS/MS program proposal was unanimously approved by the Faculty.  The 
proposal will be forwarded to the Graduate Council for review.


 -The CSE BS/MS program proposal was unanimously approved by the Faculty.  The 
proposal will be forwarded to the Graduate Council for review.

-The ME BS/MS program proposal was unanimously approved by the Faculty.  The 
proposal will be forwarded to the Graduate Council for review.

2.  State of the College Presentation 

Dean Abbaschian presented a “State of the College” report.  (Copies of the presentation can be obtained from Rachael Easterling.

3.  General Discussions

None
The meeting was adjourned at 4:46pm

